
 

Just around the Bend….. 
 

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL 
PROCEDURES:  
 
Please be aware of where to pick up 
your child at the end of the day and 
where the no-parking zones are located 
around our school.   
 
All vehicle traffic is asked to avoid 
Second Avenue North at dismissal time.  
This will help us to see our pedestrian 
students exit the school grounds safely. 
 
For pedestrian safety, students are 
expected to WALK their bikes, scooters, 
and skateboards on the sidewalks in 
front of the school on Main St. and 2nd 
Ave. N. 
 
 
LIFETOUCH SCHOOL PICTURE DATES: 
 
Wednesday, September 25th –   individual pictures (Odd Day Kindergarten) 
Thursday, September 26th –   9:00 am individual pictures (Even Day Kindergarten)  
Monday, October 28th –   9:00 am Retakes 
 

 
RWBB will be participating in the annual Terry Fox School Walk/Run to raise 
funds for cancer research on Wednesday, September 18. 

 
 

SINGLE-USE PLASTICS:  
Every day, RWBB has several students who come to the office looking for plastic 
cutlery because they have forgotten to pack some.  Plastic cutlery is considered a 
single-use plastic and is no longer available to purchase.  With this in mind, please 
pack reusable cutlery and a water bottle in your child’s lunch.  

 
ALLERGY AWARE: 
Just a reminder that we are an Allergy Aware school and ask that nut 
products not be sent to school as we have children with life-threatening 
allergies. 


